Follow the dream



UWA EXCURSION



On the 11th of August, we had a busload of our outreach students go to the University of Western Australia. We met up with our 2 Shenton House contacts, Ray Garrett and Brendon DeGois. The pair then took us to one of the universities classrooms where we were greeted with snacks and several current UWA students. The UWA

students shared their timetables with us and spoke to us about what it is like to be a university student at UWA.









We then had 2 Engineering students as guest speakers and they conducted an activity using UWA's very own mini robots. We had the opportunity to code

different tricks; just as the engineering students would do at Uni!

After our engineering workshop, more current UWA students
greeted us and showed us around the countless accommodation
facilities available on campus. We had the opportunity to see all the
different kinds of accommodation, including the studios, share-







houses, and the facilities available to the students staying there. To end the day, we dined inside the buffet Dining Hall along side all of the UWA students living on campus. Overall, we learnt a lot more about what life is really like for a university student and the

scholarships, accommodation and facilities open to us from the UWA.

